
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release                Contact:  John Sewell 
March 7, 2003                     601-359-2916 
 
 

 
 

“One on One with the Governor” Session to be Rescheduled 
 

(Jackson, MS) – Governor Ronnie Musgrove’s monthly “One on One with the Governor” 
session, originally scheduled for Wednesday, March 12, has been cancelled.  A new date 
for the session will be released as soon as possible. 
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